
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I am writing to express my opinion on the Burlington charter changes 
and would like this on record. I am against all three charter changes as 
they go against the sportsman's bill of rights. These type of charter 
changes are exactly what the sportsman's Bill of Rights exists. Vermont 
doesn't need a patchwork of gun laws(or hunting, trapping or fishing 
laws either). 
  
I strongly urge you to say no to these changes. 
 
Thank you 
 
Jason Knapp 
Randolph, VT 
 


